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12 March 2020 

 
The IACIS Board of Directors met this evening to discuss the 2020 Orlando Training Event. At 
this time, the Board continues to be optimistic that the 2020 Orlando Training Event will 
continue as scheduled. 
 
We understand, in light of recent activity, that some of you may be considering not attending. 
The Board has decided to extend the date that enrolled students can cancel for a full refund 
of course fees up to April 1, 2020. 
 
Over the past few days, some students have cancelled, but the majority of our classes continue 
to be near or better than 75% full. We continue to value the health and safety of our students 
and staff. We will monitor the situation and will update our students and staff if there are 
changes prior to April 1. If you have any specific event questions, please e-mail: 
Training@iacis.com. 
 
For your information, we urge our students and staff to refer to the guidelines and protocols 
suggested by the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and their local/national 
public health authorities regarding the virus. Information is available at: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/ 
 
If you have any concerns that you may get caught up in an inbound or outbound quarantine, or 
are feeling unwell, we request you not attend our event. IACIS is not responsible for any fees 
associated with quarantine, delayed or cancelled travel as a result of COVID-19. 
 
Students and staff should be aware that travel advice and entry guidelines vary from country to 
country. Our students and staff are encouraged to check the latest travel advice and entry 
guidelines before making arrangements 
 
Please check this site for up-to-date information regarding the status of this upcoming IACIS 
training event. We will also be updating our membership via the Listserv as well. 


